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By adding art to its STEM night, Hillcrest Elementary School hosted 
its first STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Art, and Math) 
event in May. First and second grade students created their own 
science projects at home while kindergarten and PreK students 
worked on class projects. Student artwork, pottery, and jewelry were 
displayed from art class while families could play grade-level specific 
math games in the classrooms that night as well. The second graders 
dressed up in togas to represent famous Roman artists and served 
snacks to all.  
 
Inspiring an inquisitive and curious mindset as well as developing a 
concrete mastery of the arts, math and technology skills are important 
district goals consistent with the district’s Theory of Action.   
	
  

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  


